Dear All Saints Family, July 2, 2019

What a privilege it is to proclaim to you every Sunday the promise of new life in
Jesus Christ. So why on some Sundays does my car drive itself to church and on
other Sundays | want to drive right by.

Then | think about you? Every Sunday you must make a conscious decision to
attend worship, or not. There are many obstacles to overcome: sleep (this is the
only day | can sleep in), the weather (too hot or too cold, seldom is it just right),
children (do I have the energy to fight with them this morning?), clothes (what
should | wear?), chores (should | mow the yard, weed the garden, clean the
house) and choices (go shopping, go golfing, take the kids to the lake or Como Park, etc.)

Thank you and the Holy Spirit for making the conscious decision to gather with your brothers and sisters, to
confess and forgive, to listen and learn, to sing and celebrate, to cry and rejoice for this is the day the Lord has
made for you.

See you this Sunday, July 7 as we answer the question: How Do We Tell Others About Jesus?

Have a safe and enjoyable 4™!

Pastor Eric

All Saints All Summer
Our next service is Monday, July 15 from 6:30 — 7 p.m.; The Monday night message will be what was preached
the day before. So as you come back from your weekend away please join us.

July is All Saints Month at the NYA Food Shelf
Two volunteers are needed to help out at the food shelf each Tuesday in July from 12:00 - 4:30 pm. Please
sign up on the schedule at the Welcome Center. July 30 is open all other dates are covered.

All Saints Annual Garage Sale July 18, 19 & 20, 2019
Mark your calendars. Are you spring cleaning? Save your 'treasures' for the garage sale. More information can
be found at the Welcome Center.

Donations Needed for Garage Sale Concession Stand

The food stand at our garage sale this year will be a fundraiser for the 2021 National Youth Gathering
Participants. We are looking for the following items to be donated:

- Beverages - Pop and Bottled Water, hamburger pickles, pickle relish, ketchup, mustard, hamburger and hot
dog buns, cheese slices, chips

- cash donations to be used for purchase of hamburger and hot dogs

Please sign up at the Welcome Center for the item(s) you want to provide.

Donations can be brought and placed in Darcy's office at any time but no later than July 14. Cash
contributions should be marked and placed on Darcy's desk. Thank you for supporting our youth!
Congregational Budget Meeting

There will be a congregational meeting to approve the 2019-2020 Budget on Sunday, July 21 from 9:00 - 9:20
am. All confirmed members of All Saints are encouraged to attend.

Summer Serving Schedules-WE NEED YOU!

Our monthly serving schedules are available online through Signup.com. There you can volunteer to usher,
read scripture lessons, assist with communion and serve fellowship. Go to our website www.allsaintsnya.org
and click on the Signup.com logo or sign up at the Welcome Center.



http://www.allsaintsnya.org/

